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Hi pumpkin pies!
Welcome to Issue 27 of the A+ Bee! It’s fall 
in the United States and we are so excited 
for what that entails! Mostly HALLOWEEN! 
I hope your September has been treating 
you well and that you are all ready for 
what’s to come the rest of the year.

ISSUE 27

Haiku Contest Winner: 
Freya!

Unrelenting fog
Hey, aren’t you an accountant?
Filberts in the street

- A Christmas Carol, Charles Dickens

Staff Spotlight: Nikki

You Have To Work For 
This

http://unbelievablefactsblog.
com/post/128920361811/a-guy-
compliments-a-bumblebee-then-gets-
a-thank-you



 
It’s almost October and you’re so excited for 
Halloween! You noticed an ad in the paper for 
a Bootique at a local shop and decide to check 
out what they have to offer. 

Upon walking in the store, you notice 
something is off. Everything is dusty and 
covered in cobwebs and there’s no one 
working the cash register. There’s also the faint 
scent of  something eerie, like a potion gone 
terribly wrong. You start calling out, seeing if  
anyone is even in the store when you hear an 
otherworldly shriek from the back!

Should you: 

+ Investigate what is going on. Someone could 
be hurt

+ Get the heck out of  here before you’re the 
one shrieking!
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Meetup Recaps

Cincy Straddlers: 
A couple of Cincy Straddlers got together 
for our second Hella Hot Photoshoot, 
which is exactly what it sounds like... 
hella hot queers taking hella hot photos of 
their hella hot selves in hipster locations 
(like this time we walked around the 
riverfront parks). 

This shoot included lots of self-love, good 
laughs, exploring of new places, and new 
profile pics/ updates to dating profiles. 
We highly recommend photoshoots for 
other Straddler groups - so fun!

Twin City Straddlers: 
There was another New Kids Hangout 
for the Twin Cities Autostraddlers and a 
bunch of new (and some not new) faces 
came out for a fun night! We met at Sea 
Salt in Minnehaha Park for some drinks 
and snacks and convo and then made 
our way to the Minnehaha Falls for some 
pics. This was our 3rd New Kids Hangout 
and it has become a really important part 
of welcoming recent transplants and new 
TC Autostraddlers members. Yay new 
friends!


